
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

mboughton@postandcourier.com <mboughton@postandcourier.com>
Date: 9/14/2016 4:29:44 PM

Subject: RE: PDAP

Thanks y’all!
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 3:55 PM

To: mboughton@postandcourier.com

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: PDAP
 
Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, “Prescription drug abuse is a serious issue touching far too many 
families and communities across South Carolina and our country. That’s why we will continue to work hard 
implementing the Governor’s Prescription Drug Abuse Prevention Council recommendations— addressing 
prescription overdoses to save lives and responsible prescribing practices to reduce unnecessary prescriptions of 
controlled substances.”
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